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Hi,
 
Further to my emails below, I wonder if you are now able to let me have your response
to this Definitive Map Modification Order?
 
I look forward to hearing from you in due course.
 
Kind regards
 
Megan
 
Megan Brindle
Paralegal Officer
County Secretary and Solicitors Group
Office of the Chief Executive
Lancashire County Council
Telephone: 01772 (5)35604
 
 
 
 
From: Brindle, Megan 
Sent: 17 December 2014 09:30
To: 'Joanne Riding'
Subject: FW: Application for Modification Order - Sawley Road, Gridnelton
 
Joanne,
 
I have received Helen's out of office, please pass my email onto the relevant person /
team.
 
Thanks
 
Megan
 
From: Brindle, Megan 
Sent: 17 December 2014 09:28
To: 'Helen Clutterbuck'
Subject: RE: Application for Modification Order - Sawley Road, Gridnelton
 
Helen,
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Yes – an extension has been granted for you to respond until 30  January 2015.
 
Thanks
 
Megan
 
Megan Brindle
Paralegal Officer
County Secretary and Solicitors Group
Office of the Chief Executive
Lancashire County Council
Telephone: 01772 (5)35604
 
From: Joanne Riding [mailto:Joanne.Riding@napthens.co.uk] On Behalf Of Helen Clutterbuck
Sent: 16 December 2014 15:31
To: Brindle, Megan
Subject: Application for Modification Order - Sawley Road, Gridnelton
 

 

Megan,
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence in connection with this matter.  We are currently
taking clients’ instructions but given that the Christmas period is fast approaching we should be

grateful if you could extend time for our clients response until Friday 30th January 2015.  We
look forward to hearing from you in this regard.
 
With kind regards
 
Helen Clutterbuck
Helen Clutterbuck
Solicitor
Napthens LLP

 
Address: 7 Winckley Square | Preston | Lancashire | PR1 3JD

Direct Dial: 01772 904323

Fax: 01772 257805

Web www.napthens.co.uk

For information about our Employer Protection Scheme, please visit HR3

 

Please note Napthens LLP will be closed for the Christmas holiday period from 5pm Tuesday
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23rd December 2014, re-opening at 9am Friday 2nd January 2015
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